
 
 

MEDIA ALERT 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
TO ALL MEDIA HOUSES  
28 July 2023 

 
MEC Mamabolo to officially handover Edutainers to an ECD as part of Mandela month 
commemoration 

 
Finance MEC Mr Jacob Mamabolo will conclude this year’s Mandela month by officially 
handing over two Edutainers to the Tshepo Hope Early Childhood Development (ECD) 
Centre in Tsakane (Brakpan) on Monday, 31 July 2023. 

 
The Edutainers was donated to the ECD by Standard Bank of South Africa Limited (the 
Provincial Banker) in partnership with the Gauteng Provincial Treasury to promote 
education, literacy and focused early-learning opportunities for children. These Edutainers 
are portable classrooms made of shipping containers and can accommodate up to 25 
children. 

 
Other activities of the day will include amongst other things; handing over of new ablution 
facilities, a 5000L JoJo tank, repairing of leaks on the ridge of the roof, painting of the roof, 
erecting dry wall, making shelving units, hanging of new curtains, gardening, and cleaning 
the yard. 

 
The MEC will be accompanied by Senior Executives from the Gauteng Provincial Treasury, 
Standard Bank of South Africa Limited and local government representatives. 

 
Members of the media are invited as follows: 

 
Date : 31 July 2023 
Venue : Tshepo Hope Day Centre, (8084 Koni Street, Tsakane) 
Time : 09h00 

 
To confirm attendance or arrange interviews with the MEC, please contact Refiloe Halata on; 
refiloe.halata@gauteng.gov.za / 068 132 7279 

 

Ends 
 
For more information please contact: 

 
Joshua Ntimane John Sukazi 
Media Liaison Officer Head of Communication 
072 065 0984 083 772 4885 
Joshua.ntimane@gauteng.gov.za John.sukazi@gauteng.gov.za 

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Gauteng Provincial Government’s 
portal at www.gauteng.gov.za. 
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